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Diary Dates 

Summer 1 Term 

May  

20th— Saltmine Production 

21st—Y6 Blue Coat transition day 

22nd—Y1 visit Blists Hill 

23rd– School closes for Half Term 

June  

Summer 2 Term 

2nd— School starts For Summer 2  

6th– INSET DAY– school closed             

9th— Y3 visit Conkers 

16th -17th– Y6 Kayaking 

16th –20th—Sports Week  

July  

10th—Weston Super-Mare Sea Side 

11th—Stay & Play Nur & Rec 

14th– 18th Laches Wood Residential  

16th—Fantastic Finish 

18th—School closes for Summer   

Holidays 

To My amazing Year 6 pupils, 

I want to wish you the very best of luck as you take on your SATs next week. You 

have all worked so hard and shown such determination, resilience and maturity 

throughout your learning journey. Every single one of you should feel incredibly 

proud of how far you have come. 

Remember, these tests are just one part of your journey- and they do not meas-

ure all the wonderful things that make you, you. So, take a deep breath, believe 

in yourselves, and give it your best. That is all I will ever ask. 

Don’t forget to look after yourself too: eat well, get plenty of sleep and take the 

time in between to relax. You've got this! 

We are all cheering you on—good luck! 

To the rest of the school community—Welcome back after the Easter break! This 

is a short half term, and with the warmer weather, I kindly ask parents to ensure 

that children's Summer dresses and shorts are of an appropriate length that 

maintains modesty. I am currently reviewing the uniform policy in preparation 

for next academic year. For now, girls may wear white leggings under their sum-

mer dress if they wish. 

I was pleased to welcome our local MP, Valerie Vaz, to the school last Friday. She 

was very impressed by what she saw and continues to be a strong supporter of 

our values and our work in the community. I am in regular communication with 

Valerie, and she is proud to have our school in her constituency . 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Best wishes  

Mrs Khera 



Summer 2 Ice cream sale 

Ice-creams are back in Summer 2! The sale will take place 

on Thursday 5th June (due to an INSET on the Friday), 

thereafter it will take place every Friday. They will be on 

sale from the staffroom window which you can access 

from the main playground, next to the Year 2 door. Cash 

only. Enjoy! 
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VE Day Whole School Picnic  

What a fantastic day we all had celebrating VE 

Day together as a whole school. We celebrated 

the end of WW2 and the importance of Peace.  

A big shout out to Mrs Jordon, Mrs Kirby and Mrs 

Keats for preparing our Picnic which was enjoyed 

by the whole school. 

Year 2 Botanical Gardens 

Year 2 had an amazing time at the Botanical Gardens 

in Birmingham. They enjoyed looking at hundreds of 

different plants and exploring the environment 

different plants thrive in. The children also took part 

in a workshop about plants life cycle and pollination. 

The children's behaviour was fantastic. Well done 

Year 2!  

Miss Naseer 

 


